
 I-95 SOUTHBOUND EXIT RAMP TO SW 10TH STREET 
CLOSED NIGHTLY FEB. 5 — FEB. 9 

 
Seat Belts Save Lives.   
Buckle Up Everyone 

Every Time! 

T he I-95 southbound exit ramp to SW 10th Street will 
undergo a full closure, nightly, as needed, 9 p.m. until 5 
a.m., Sunday, Feb. 5 through Thursday, Feb. 9 for 

construction activities. Traffic will be detoured via Hillsboro 
Boulevard and Military Trail. 
 

 This 1.5-mile project began construction May 2015 and 
is expected to be completed in summer 2017, weather 
permitting. Work is being performed by Community Asphalt  
Corp., with Cardno administering the construction contract for 
the Florida Department of Transportation. 
 

Maintenance of Traffic 
 The I-95 southbound exit ramp to SW 10th Street will 
undergo a full closure, nightly, as needed, 9 p.m. until 5 a.m., 
Sunday, Feb. 5 through Thursday, Feb. 9. Motorists will be 
detoured via Hillsboro Boulevard and Military Trail. 

 

 

Contact Information 

Andrea Pacini 

Public Information Officer 

561-214-3358 

APacini@corradino.com 

 

Patrick Kennedy 

Project Administrator 

561-662-8054 

Pat.Kennedy@cardno.com 

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com 

for information on FDOT 

construction projects in 

Palm Beach County.  

SW10th Street Interchange Improvement 
FM#: 430932-1-52-01 


